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Reinhart hosted the "Diversity Roundtable – A Post-
Election Immigration Perspective"
Reinhart hosted the "Diversity Roundtable – A Post-Election Immigration
Perspective" on March 2 at our Milwaukee offices in partnership with the
Wisconsin Association of African-American Lawyers (WAAL) and the Wisconsin
Hispanic Lawyers Association (WHLA).  The panel discussion explored recent
executive orders, their effect on immigration, and our responsibilities as
attorneys moving forward. Shareholder Mark Cameli hosted the event and
shareholder Ben Kurten moderated the panel.
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